
WB 27.4.20 
 
Hello Year 3 J 
 
I hope that you are all ok, I am missing you all a lot! I have loved receiving emails from some 
of you with your work and news, it has really made me smile! 
 
I hope that you enjoyed some of the activities I set for last week, there are some more for 
this week. The activities do carry on from last week so if you haven’t done last weeks yet, 
don’t worry but do those bits first. J 
 
This week you have some spellings, maths, literacy, RE and geography activities, I do hope 
that you enjoy them. I am also setting new spellings on spelling shed every Tuesday.  
 
Please don’t worry if you can’t print things off, you can just write your answers in you books 
or on paper. J 
 
I look forward to hearing from you all again this week. 
 
Take care, see you soon, 
 
Mrs Hastings xx J  
 
 
 


